
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Celebration Assembly 

Congratulations to all the children who received certificates and awards this week.     

Chew won the house points cup this week. 

 

 

 

Ubley C of E Primary School 

Newsletter 13th June 2025 

School value this term is respect  

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates   

17th June – Hedgehog Class to Noah’s Ark  

23rd June – Fox Class to Sevington Victorian School 

24th June – Year 1 Bib Tails sports festival  

25th June – Otter Class to Nempnett Pastures (letter to follow) 

1st July – Year 6 Chew Valley School transition day 

1st July – Squirrel Class to Bristol Zoo project 

15th July – matinee performance of Treasure Island  

16th July – evening performance of Treasure Island 

22nd July – last day of term 

All term dates and INSET days for 2025/2026 are on the school website 

https://eastharptreeandubley.org.uk  

Mobile Library Term 6 

18th June 

 

https://eastharptreeandubley.org.uk/


Well done Year 4 

Congratulations to all the children in year 4 for completing their times tables tests 

 

Sports day 

Thank you to everybody who came to watch sports day, the children all had great fun and congratulations 

to Yeo House for being the overall winners. 

Well done to all the children and parents for taking part. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



School Production – Otter and Fox Class 

This year the school production will be ‘Treasure Island’ 

The dates for performances will be 

Tuesday 15th July – matinee performance 1.30pm  

Wednesday 16th July – evening performance 6pm 

. 

New bug Hotel 

The Eco-Council have set up a 5* bug hotel in the back garden, made with left-over wood from school 

works.  

 

 

Assembly 

Thank you to Helen and Charlie Fenn who visited the school to present an assembly.  The children had good 

fun taking part in a little play to show how having good manners and being kind makes everybody have a 

better day.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Year 6 Leavers Service, Bath Abbey 

Year 6 were invited to Bath Abbey to take part in the leavers service.  Bailey and Finley were chosen to 

carry the school banner, Annabel and Wilfred carried the candles to hold during the prayers.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Home time changes  

It is very important to let the school office know of any changes, if your child is not getting the bus as usual 

or being collected by somebody else or going to after school club, please let us know. 

Sleep Webinar – school nursing team  

We are pleased to offer a FREE webinar to support parents and carers of primary aged children whose 

children are struggling with sleep, hosted by the School Aged Health service. The session will take place on 

the 18th of June 11:00-12:00 and is specifically designed for parents and carers. 

If you would like to attend, please use the link or QR code below to sign up. 

We encourage you to join us for this valuable session! 

https://events.teams.microsoft.com/event/58cc0088-b114-46df-a762-836b09045be0@2c2b1ee0-a8a1-49e6-

a820-5ce4890cf466 

 

Requests for leave of absence during term time 

Reminder that the LSP Attendance Policy states that absences should only be granted in exceptional 

circumstances and a family holiday does not constitute such an exception. The Lighthouse Schools 

Partnership policy is in line with the May 2022 statutory guidance to schools. In almost all cases a request for 

a holiday in term time will have to be refused and if the unauthorised holiday is for 5 or more full days it will 

incur a Penalty Notice. Please follow this link for the attendance  

 

policy.https://www.eastharptreeandubley.org.uk/_site/data/files/35A50BD4930F9634BF552753A3C156 

92.pdf 

https://events.teams.microsoft.com/event/58cc0088-b114-46df-a762-836b09045be0@2c2b1ee0-a8a1-49e6-a820-5ce4890cf466
https://events.teams.microsoft.com/event/58cc0088-b114-46df-a762-836b09045be0@2c2b1ee0-a8a1-49e6-a820-5ce4890cf466
https://www.eastharptreeandubley.org.uk/_site/data/files/35A50BD4930F9634BF552753A3C156%2092.pdf
https://www.eastharptreeandubley.org.uk/_site/data/files/35A50BD4930F9634BF552753A3C156%2092.pdf


Compton Martin fete – 21st June 

 Help us make Compton Martin Fete fabulous and raise money for our school! 

Compton Martin Village Fete is just around the corner — Saturday, 21st June — and we need your help to 

make it a great one! 

We're looking for: 

       Clean, washed teddy bears (ready for new hugs!) 

      Party bag-sized toys for our Lucky Dip 

         Craft supplies for a wildly creative hat making competition! Think feathers, ribbons, stickers, glitter, 

buttons – if it can go on a hat, we’d love it! 

              We’re also on the lookout for helpers!  

If you’re interested in lending a hand, please contact Laura Westaway on 07817 914077. 

Drop-off point: 

      Please drop your donations at school. 

Thank you for your support! 

A few reminders 

School Meals – Please make sure your orders are up to date, sometimes there are no spare meals, so you 

will be asked to bring a packed lunch in. 

Jewellery, make up & precious items – Just a reminder that children should not wear any jewellery, except a 

small pair of earrings for pierced ears, they can also wear a watch. 

 Please can we ask that children do not come to school with make-up on.  

We would encourage children not to bring in precious items from home, as they may get broken or lost.  

Bristol Avon River Blitz 2025 registration is now open!  

 

Get hands on with river conservation this July  Bristol Avon RiverBlitz are looking for volunteers to help 

monitor water quality across the catchment. Test your local stream or river for nitrates and phosphates and 

be part of a powerful citizen science movement! 

 

Sample anytime between 4th – 11th July 

Register by 28th of June: Bristol Avon RiverBlitz: https://bristolavonriverstrust.org/riverblitz/register 

 

#BristolAvon #WaterQuality #CitizenScience 

Rosie Tod (she/her) 

Outdoor Learning Officer 

Bristol Avon Rivers Trust 

Phone number: 07802431861 

 

 

 

 

https://bristolavonriverstrust.org/riverblitz/register?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR6iQRoFn7QQtAKmkirG2iah-G2fG0llAixtchhhTAi2XFnpzyVPd1vNnrYp1Q_aem_kDyZGnj_8m7vI__sdbp54g
https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/bristolavon?__eep__=6&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXSka781JivAZRvGxyMLaMJT_m2mG89ETs3PPT09RMWRX-oETg6hH4vprvRYa83qwbonoK-Eqla5UgcaqR5cEzmxqJszDnzhORpLS6IHrkKzlZ2XYpuUrNuOJ2zpKCcbV6zUKKJIBBleSUHoK9keikJdPQrN-eNHrQwaXvcswUugoxYbaAQuyXMOqZRz3GgiLQ&__tn__=*NK*F
https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/waterquality?__eep__=6&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXSka781JivAZRvGxyMLaMJT_m2mG89ETs3PPT09RMWRX-oETg6hH4vprvRYa83qwbonoK-Eqla5UgcaqR5cEzmxqJszDnzhORpLS6IHrkKzlZ2XYpuUrNuOJ2zpKCcbV6zUKKJIBBleSUHoK9keikJdPQrN-eNHrQwaXvcswUugoxYbaAQuyXMOqZRz3GgiLQ&__tn__=*NK*F
https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/citizenscience?__eep__=6&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXSka781JivAZRvGxyMLaMJT_m2mG89ETs3PPT09RMWRX-oETg6hH4vprvRYa83qwbonoK-Eqla5UgcaqR5cEzmxqJszDnzhORpLS6IHrkKzlZ2XYpuUrNuOJ2zpKCcbV6zUKKJIBBleSUHoK9keikJdPQrN-eNHrQwaXvcswUugoxYbaAQuyXMOqZRz3GgiLQ&__tn__=*NK*F
http://www.bristolavonriverstrust.org/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


